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Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

23 t/m 26-09 gr. 8 Work week

27-09 gr. 8 Students free

02-10 Coffee morning 8.30-9.30 - RH

02-10 gr. 7 Football tournament

02 t/m 12-10 Children's Book Week

05-10 Day of the teacher

07-10 Study day, all

students free

School closed,

daycare open

09-10 gr. 8 Football tournament

11-10 Newsletter 3

16-10 gr. 5, 5/6, 6 MP2 School play

16-10 gr. 7/8 Final football

tournament

25-10 A t/m 8 Half day, all students

free

School closes at

12.00, daycare open

27-10 Winter time Clocks go back an

hour

28-10 t/m 01-11 A t/m 8 Autumn holiday School closed,

Daycare open

06-11 A t/m 8 Lice check
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06-11 Coffee morning 8.30-9.30 IB

08-11 A t/m 8 School photographer

08-11 Newsletter 4

08 t/m 15-11 5 t/m 8 Week of Media

Literacy

11 en 12-11 3 t/m 8 Open PE lessons

11-11 5 t/m 8 Draw lots Sinterklaas

11-11 A t/m 4 Start Sinterklaas

news

13-11 Parent Evening Media

Literacy

19.30

16-11 Sinterklaas in the

Netherlands

Family announcements

Hooray, Elina from group A has had a baby brother. Congratulations!

Have you found us on Instagram

(ikc.de.eglantier.delft)?

Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De

Eglantier Voorhof)?

We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.



Notifications

Daycare

Autumn break at after-school care

The staff of the after school care are already busy preparing for the autumn

holidays. This year the theme of the program is Hocus Pocus. It

promises to be a magical week full of exciting and

challenging activities for the children!

You will receive the full program on September 27 via

the parent app. We are really looking forward to it and

hope that the children enjoy it as much as we do!

Study day

On Monday, October 7, the school has a study day. Do you need

childcare for your son or daughter? We kindly ask you to register

your child via the parent app in time for the whole day care. In

order to organize everything properly, it is important that the

registration is received on time.

Improvement meter: your opinion counts!

We use the improvement meter to evaluate the quality and satisfaction of our

childcare. The improvement meter is sent randomly to parents. If you receive a

request to fill it in, we would like to kindly ask you to do so.

Your feedback helps us to further improve the quality of our childcare. There is

no fixed date for the measurement; it is conducted on an ongoing basis. We

greatly appreciate your cooperation and thank you in advance for your time and

effort!

Expansion of our BSO: The Garden Bumblebee!

We are pleased to announce the expansion of our

out-of-school care. As of November 4, we will open a new

7+ group, called The Garden Bumblebees.

Are you interested in a place for your child in this new

group? If so, please inquire soon to reserve a spot.



For more information, please contact the supervisor, Richard van der Zwan, at

0655070087 or rvanderzwan@kinderopvangmorgen.nl. you can also contact our

placements department at 0707920130 or plaatsingen@kinderopvangmorgen.nl.

Or click on the following link for more information and to reserve a spot:

https://www.eglantierdelft.nl/aanmelden/inschrijven-kinderopvang.

We look forward to giving The Garden Bumblebees a great time!

Message from the parent committee

We start this year with a new member in the parent committee and because the

new year has started we will introduce ourselves. We are Brigitte (mother of

Sebastian), Renske (mother of Remus, Eleanor-Rose and Julius) and Chantal

(mother of Fynn). Together with Richard, we meet 5 times a year to discuss

what is going on in the KDV, BSO and PSZ. You can contact us with your

questions and/or remarks. Are you interested in joining the OC? We are still

looking for parents! Speak to one of us or mail to

oceglantier@kinderopvangmorgen.nl.

Monday, September 9, we held another OC meeting. Hereby we share a brief

summary of what was discussed.

● Last summer vacation the BSO worked with a script for the first time

with the theme 'Talent in the Tent'. Except for the big activities, the

children could choose the activities themselves each day. This went down

very well with the children, it was a successful summer vacation. The

theme for the autumn vacation is already known: 'Hocus Pocus'. That will

be magical!

● A number of new leaders will join the KDV. Insos started at the KDV as

group leader on August 21.

● Carmen will take maternity leave on September 30.

● We also talked about communication between daycare and parents. This is

not going badly, but there are also some points for improvement.

● The application for an additional BSO group (The Garden Bumblebees) has

been approved.

4 times a year an OURA meeting is held by

Morgen. The next meeting (Nov. 25) will be about

childcare rates. We will receive an advisory

request of fees in advance and will provide a

response. We would also like to hear the opinions

of other parents. Therefore, we would like to

invite all parents who have children in care (KDV,

PSZ, VSO/BSO) to attend the next OC meeting

on Monday, October 14 to discuss these rates. We

will start at 7:30 pm, walk-in 7:15 pm. We hope to

see you then.

Do you have any questions or comments? Please email

oceglantier@kinderopvangmorgen.nl.
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Greetings,

Chantal, Renske and Brigitte

Education

Volunteer wanted

In the 2022-2023 school year we started at school with:

Bouw! tutor reading. This is a computer program, where

children practice learning to read extra with a tutor in order

to avoid difficulties.

We have been able to find some volunteers to work on the

program with the children at school over the past year. We

are very happy with this. Once a week they come to practice

one morning, which shows clear growth in the reading level of

the children. Now we would like to add another volunteer to

our team. Would you like to read with

some children at school one morning a

week and do you have sufficient command of the Dutch

language, please send a message via Social Schools to

Daniëlle Kunz. Thanks in advance!

Wanted

At the RH 917 building we are looking for a parent who would like

to pick up 4 bags of play sand for us at the Gamma/ Praxis/ etc.

Please contact your child's teacher if you are able to do so.

Workweek group 8

Monday, September 24 is the day. All of group 8 is going

on a workweek to the NIVON house de Bosbeek in

Bennekom.

The preparations in class are in full swing.

We delve into the canon of the Netherlands, nature in

the Veluwe and the life and work of Van Gogh and the

liberation of the Netherlands. We also do sports and

game activities.

It promises to be a fantastic week.



Coffee morning

As a parent, do you sometimes feel that you are the

only one struggling with problems you encounter with

your child (at school)? Or are you looking for some

recognition from the experiences of other parents?

Maybe the coffee mornings are the perfect

opportunity to share experiences with other parents

and educational professionals from our school. The

topic for the first coffee morning is Children's Book Week, DOK and reading

aloud. We would like to invite you to the first coffee morning on Wednesday,

Oct. 2.

The MR introduces itself

A round of MR (participation council) introductions.

Above from left to right, parents

Derk, father of Fleur gr 5/6 and Saar gr 7.

Ronald, father of Milou gr 5/6 and Nikki gr 7.

Melchior, father of Dominique gr 8

Below from left to right, staff

Anne, teacher of group 5/6

Annette, teaching assistant with group 3, 3/4 (Roland Holstlaan) and 4

Miss Bianca, teacher of group 5.



The OR introduces itself

Dear parents and guardians,

Last school year, the Parent Council was able to purchase a beautiful new outfit

for Sinterklaas and one costume for a Piet. Our lucky Piet is absolutely radiant,

but the other Pieten would also like to shine in new costumes during the holidays!

For this to be possible, we are making a warm appeal to our network, and that is

you: the parents of our students. We are looking for companies or parents who

want to help us by means of a sponsorship, so that we can also dress the rest of

the Pieten in a beautiful new costume this year.

Do you have a company or do you know someone who would like to contribute to

this initiative? If yes: we would like to hear from you! You can contact us via

social school.

Kind regards,

The Parent Council of IKC De Eglantier

De vrienden van De Eglantier

De Vrienden van De Eglantier Foundation was founded in 2014

by parents and teachers to support De Eglantier in realising

projects that cannot be realised (entirely) from the normal

budget, but are considered of great importance for Culture

and Nature education at the children's centre.

If you are a Rabobank customer, you can vote for

our Friends Of The Eglantier till 24 September.

We say: DO IT!

Yvonne den Haan and Linde Ras

Jeugdfonds Sport & Cultuur

Jeugdfonds Sport & Cultuur makes it possible for

children and young people from families with less

money to take part in football, music lessons,

gymnastics, street dance, judo, theatre lessons or

another sporting or creative activity. For those

children and young people, we pay the

contribution/tuition fees and in some cases the

necessities such as football uniforms or dance

shoes. The link to view the website -

https://jeugdfondssportencultuur.nl/

https://jeugdfondssportencultuur.nl/


Information from DOK

Children's Book Week at DOK

Playing hide and seek in the library, a drawing

workshop or meeting author Jozua Douglas (you

know, of the Costa Banana series!) in real life?

During Children's Book Week Oct. 2-13, there's all

kinds of things to do at DOK in Open and DOK

Voorhof. Check out DOK's website for all the

activities

and stop by!

No time to stop by? Reading aloud at home is always

possible and fun. Especially if your child can already

read. Reading aloud helps children learn more new

words and understand texts better. Here are three

book tips for reading to children in grades 5 and 6:

- Atta by Jolien Janzing, about a headstrong girl who wants to go hunting.

- Rosie and Moussa forever by Michael de Cock, about two friends who like to do

things that are not allowed

- Einstein. A mouse's fantastic journey through space and time by Torben

Kuhlmann, about a mouse who wants to turn back time.

These titles and many more fun read-aloud books are available for loan at DOK!

Information from the scouting group Willem de Zwijger

Do you like adventure, learning about nature, water and animals, and playing

games? Then come visit us at Scouting Willem de Zwijger in Delft! We are a

super cozy scouting group for boys and girls between 5 and 7 years. Every

Saturday morning from 10:00 to 11:30 we experience the best adventures

together in the Delftse Hout. Together with our scouting friends in Hotsjietonia

we discover all kinds of fun things. For example, we learn how to build a hut, or

how to bake super delicious cookies, which of course you can decorate yourself!

Sometimes we also go on an exciting scavenger hunt. Would you like to join us?

You are very welcome!








